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Oamaru March Tournament 
A big thanks to all those who contributed to making this a sucess (from the organisers, the caterers, 
raffle prize givers to the players themselves).  We made a profit of approximately $577. 
 
Step Ladder 
Andy Anderson has kindly donated a step ladder to the Club.  It is located in the Committee room and 
please use it if you need to climb up for some reason. 
 
Learners Lessons 
We have 22 new learners at the lessons and hope we will see them come through to play later in the 
year. 
 
Improvers Lesson by Shirley Newton  
Feedback is that this was appreciated by attendees. 
 
Heart Foundation - Blood Pressure Checks - Heads up 
We will be offering free blood pressure checks through the Heart Foundation from 4.30pm on 23 May. 
 
Mark your calendar and spouses/partners also welcome to come.  A list will be put up from 1 April to 
sign up and I will remind you again in the next newsletter. 
 
Corrections to 2025 Programme 
I have emailed out the changes but here they are again: 
 
Delete the following: 
 
Bronze      Silver 
      Peter Plunket 
Brogan Dekker 
Kate Faulks 
Rosemary Hall 
Jacko Jackson 
Betty Jameson 
Zena Keen 
Pablo Linares 
Nicola Mountain 
Hayley Roache 
Alison Simpson 
Shirley Smith 
Raewyn Thorpe 
 
Add the following 2 new Bronze members: 
 
Aeleen McKenna  021 237 6915 
Janet Nops   021 408 095 
 
Regards 
Alison  
Secretary 


